SAYVILLE PUBLIC SCHOOLS—SPECIAL EDUCATION DEPARTMENT

CPSE ~> CSE Transition
Information Night

Presented by: Stacie Gigante, Director of Special Education and Kelley Brody, CSE/CPSE Chairperson

The Special Education Office will be hosting a
presentation for you to learn about the special
education programs and services available in
Kindergarten. As part of the presentation,

you will learn about the process of transitioning
from CPSE to CSE, and the difference between

S B S The Two Systems.
Phone: 631-244-6545 Date: THURSDAY, MARCH 7, 2024
Time: 6:30 PM
Location:

SUNRISE DRIVE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL



